
From: William Fisher  

Sent: Friday, July 03, 2020 5:40 PM 

To: Maitland, Leif <lmaitlan@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment on Windermere Road Intensification Site Plan/SPA19-

098/Applicant 2492222 

 

Dear Mr. Maitland, 

 

              I have one specific and one general comment concerning the above-referenced 

site plan. 

 

              The specific comment involves my strong support for uniform 8 foot plus fence 

to surround this overly intense 60 bedroom development. This development and its 

population density is completely out of synch with the surrounding single family 

neighbourhood. There is no public space and no room for any amenities for the 60 

bedroom’s resident in this site plan and I do not wish to see the residents of expand into 

the surrounding single family development when they need space. That is the city’s and 

the developer’s responsibility.  

 

              The general comment is that this site plan, for a 60 bedroom intensified 

development, sits on a tiny plot of land and has absolutely no areas of public space and 

public utilization. There is no green space, no space for a baby pool, no place for a 

barbecue, and of course insufficient parking for residents and guests. How can such a 

site plan be justified? It must not be approve. 

 

              Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

William Fisher 

 

William A. Fisher, PhD, FCAHS 
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